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 40 Golf Links Road, Lakes Entrance 3909 
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Email : principal@lakesent.catholic.edu.au 

  

 Internet Banking :  BSB 083 879    A/C 695096861    
Account Name :   St Brendan’s School 

We would like to acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of the land on which we gather today, the Gunaikurnai people.                                                             
We pay our respects to their elders past, present and emerging. We extend that respect to all people. 

We would especially like to acknowledge the land on which our school stands and ask everyone to show respect to the environment and all that it includes. 

Newsletter No 26 
    August 26, 2022 

You are invited to come to the  

St Brendan’s Primary School        

Father’s Day breakfast on: 

Friday, 2nd September, 8.00-8.40am 

at the Mary MacKillop Hall. 

We look forward to seeing you there.                                        

Please wear your footy colours.  

 

Friday, 2nd September 

 

Tuesday 30th & Wednesday 31st 

August 2022 

$1 - $5 gifts 

Raffle Tickets 50c each 

Parent helpers would be much appreciated daily from 

8.30am —10.30am. 

If you are able to help please call the office and join the 

list. Many hands make light work! 

Foundation Students 2023 

Please return completed enrolment forms to the 

school office as soon as convenient. 

We are currently processing enrolments 

and confirming places for next year. 

Parents will be notified via email, of                      

orientation dates for this year, once enrolment 

forms are         

received. 

We look forward 

to welcoming your 

child to St 

Brendan's CPS in 

2023. 

Father's Day Stalls and 
Father's Day Breakfast 

 

Father's Day Breakfast For catering       
purposes could you please return your     
attendance slip for the Father's Day     
Breakfast. Please read the attached          
invitation. 

Father' Day Stalls Parent helpers would be 
much appreciated on Tuesday 30th and 
Wednesday 31st August, from 8.30am - 
10.30am. If you are able to help please call 
the office and join the list. Many hands make 
light work! 



 

  Dates for the Calendar 

Term 3 AUGUST 2022  

Week 7  Sunday 28th 9.00am First Communion 

Week 8 Tuesday 30th Father’s Day Stall 
Last Orders for Issue 6 Book Club  

 Wednesday 31st Father’s Day Stall 
Soccer—Victorian State Finals 
Year 5 Sovereign Hill Camp 

 SEPTEMBER 2022  

 Thursday 1st Year 5 Sovereign Hill Camp 
Division Athletics 

 Friday 2nd Year 5 Sovereign Hill Camp 
Father’s Day Breakfast 
Footy Colours Day 

 Sunday 4th Father’s Day 

Week 9 Tuesday 6th 9.10am Foundation Class Prayer 
7.00pm Year 6 Play Performance 

 Wednesday 7th 12.00pm Year 6 Play Performance 

 Thursday 8th 7.00pm Year 6 Play Performance 

 Friday 9th 9.10am Year 3 Class Mass 

Week 10 Tuesday 13th 9.10am Whole School Creation Mass 

 Friday 16th 9.10amGHC Assembly : Year 6 
Big Picnic 
2.15pm Term 3 Ends 

Sat:   27/8  St Brendan’s   Lakes Entrance  No Mass 
Sun:   28/8  St Brendan’s   Lakes Entrance  9.00am 
   St Colman’s   Orbost   11.00am 
Tue:   30/8  St Brendan’s   Lakes Entrance  No Mass 
Wed:  31/8  St Colman’s   Orbost   No mass 
Fri:   2/9  St Brendan’s   Lakes Entrance  No mass 
Sat:   3/9  St Brendan’s   Lakes Entrance  No Mass 
   St Joseph’s   Swan Reach  5.00pm 
Sun:   4/9  St Brendan’s   Lakes Entrance  9.00am 
   St Colman’s   Orbost   11.00am 

JOIN WITH US this Sunday at 9.00am in St Brendan’s 

Church, as we help some of our children celebrate the      

Sacrament of First Holy Communion.  

Many people have been working to support our                  

candidates—thank you all! Each class has helped in some 

way and our amazing staff are giving up their time to help 

out in a myriad of ways, as well as with their presence on 

Sunday.  

Here is a beautiful poster gift to decorate the Church, from 

Year Three. 



 

 
Medical Profile Details 

Please take a few minutes to complete all items on this medical form. All yes/no options will need to be filled out, and the 
Medicare details are also required. Use the navigation on the left hand side to track your progress, sections in Red indicate that 
not all responses have been completed, sections in Green have been completed. 
Note remember to SAVE your changes (at the bottom of the form) to complete this medical form for the first time.  

Please support our new endeavour to grant online consent via PAM for 
excursion notes etc.  

To do this you need to update your child's medical profile. 

Thank you to all the Athletics team parents that  provided online concent via PAM.  This helped 

us with the short notice of getting permission notes returned overnight. Much appreciated! 



District Athletics Carnival  

 

 

Connor  
On Thursday 18th of August, from year 3 
to 6 around 30 kids went to Howitt Park 
to compete in the division round of     
athletics. My name is Connor Guillot and 
I went to Howitt Park to compete in the 
100, 200, 800, long jump, triple jump and 
relay. All of St Brendan’s relay team 
made it through to the next round again 
at Howitt Park. I did my best triple jump, 
beating my best by .64cm. Everyone did 
really well and did their best. We would 
all like to thank Mr. Hamer our Principal, 
Mr. Clark the year 5 teacher, Mr. Bates 
our PE teacher, Ms. Terry the year 6 
teacher and the bus driver for driving us 
up and back. 

Lucy 
Thursday last week years 3, 4, 5, 6 went 
to compete at the District Athletics at 
Howitt Park. We travelled by bus. I was in 
shot put, discus and relay The day    
started off with hurdles and 1500. The 
field events were triple jump and shot put. 
My first event was at 10:30, I was an 11 
year old girl shot put. I beat my personal 
best. Now my new personal best is 6.1. 
I'm coming in second place. I came first 
in Discus.  I am very proud of myself. 
Well done, to all the other competitors for 
going and having a go.  
The school did very well in all their 
events. We won almost every relay. 
Overall, it was a great day. 

Ashita 
Hip Hip hooray! I made it through to Division         
Athletics in the triple jump. My event was first at 
9:50am with Charli.  We had it at Howitt Park in 
Bairnsdale so it was around a 30 minute drive. I was 
on the bus with year 3s, 4s, 5s, 6s and last but not 
least the teachers. 



Book Week Is Back and in Full Swing 
 

On Monday, 22nd to Friday 26th of August St Brendan’s Catholic Primary School celebrated 
Book Week. We hit it off with a parade where we all dressed up as a book character. In the    
morning we gathered in the Mary MacKillop hall, we paraded to music and showed off our      
costumes. There were some amazing ideas, the parents really went to a lot of trouble! 

  
But the fun did not end there. Other fun activities that ran during the week were, arts 
and crafts sessions, book reviews, Where's Wally Wednesday, we had a book swap 
and we held a Big Read where everyone reads a book to see how many people can 
read at the same time. 
 

Throughout the week, some of the school captains were working on a play called #Goldilocks. We 
played the video after the parade and it was a hit. There are a few young actors to watch out for in 
that bunch! 

 

Overall, the kids had fun and there were plenty of laughs. Thank you to all of the parents for      
designing those wonderful costumes and coming along to watch the parade. Thank you to the staff 
at St Brendan’s this couldn't have happened without them.  
Written By Charli Richardson & Sophie Lina 



 



 



St Brendan’s Second Hand Book Shop 





 

in the Year 3 Area 

 



 



 



Year One Maths Whizzes 
Some of our Year One students have recently been   

trying to use mathematical thinking to investigate a  

problem. They have been introduced to the idea of    

generic proof, which is a fundamental idea in          

mathematics. The children had to investigate what 

happens if you multiply an odd number by an even 

number. They then had to prove their findings. Well 

done, to our little mathematicians on some great work! 

Daniel discovered that when you multiply an odd   

number by an even number you always get an even 

numbered answer. Here is Daniel creating an array to 

help prove his idea. Good thinking Daniel!  Willow decided that an odd number plus an odd number 

gives you an even answer, but when she tried to prove this worked for multiplying , she changed her 

mind.  Good investigating, Willow! 

 

                      Inquiring into Geography 

In Geography, we are trying to find out if Lakes Entrance is the best place in the world. The children    

decided they needed to find out about other places, so they could compare. SO…… we sent Elise on a 

field trip to the Czech Republic to find out.  

Thanks for doing that for us Elise and thanks for the yummy chocolates!  

Mmmmm!  

Here are just some of the things Elise found out to answer our questions.  

Hi year 1, I miss you. I like your questions. The yellow building is a little church. It snows in winter.  

People speak Czech. The roofs are pointy so the snow  can slide down. There are no parrots. 

We went to Prague. We went up the tower. It was 190 steps. We saw lots of old buildings. 

I lost 2 teeth. 



 

No Bookings  

required 

Entry is  by 

gold coin     

donation 

St Brendan’s 

Church  

Hall 

Ice creams will 

be available at       

interval to 

purchase 

Show dates & times 
Tuesday, 6th of September, 7:00pm              

- Opening Night 

Wednesday, 7th of September, 12:00 midday 

- Matinee 

Thursday, 8th of September, 7:00pm                     

- Finale 



  SPECIAL REPORT: Building 
Belonging Post Pandemic 

 

Having a sense of belonging involves more than simply 
knowing other people. It is also focused on gaining   
acceptance, attention and support from others, as well 
as having the opportunity to provide the same to other 
people. 
 
When the pandemic interrupted our lives and changed the way we live, this meant that suddenly many 
of our young people’s main sources of connection with peers and extended family members was         re-
moved overnight without warning. As human beings, we have a basic emotional and biological need for 
connection. It provides us with feelings of identity, security, support, acceptance and community. 
 
Students who have a sense of belonging will experience these feelings which in turn supports their       
academic, psychological and social development. When young people come together again after a      pe-
riod of instability, there is a period of adjustment. Whilst the rules of the group may be established, ac-
ceptance remains paramount and can therefore mean some behaviours become far from rational, mak-
ing it difficult for their brain to focus on things, such as learning. All these factors combined, leave young 
people open to being vulnerable. It can sometimes tempt them into making choices or becoming in-
volved in situations they might not ordinarily consider. 
 
As a result of the pandemic, there are still many young people struggling to connect and regain their 
sense of belonging. This Special Report provides guidance to families who find themselves in this          
situation. We hope you take a moment to reflect on the information offered, and as always, we welcome 
your feedback. If this raises any concerns for you, a loved one or the wellbeing of your child, please seek 
medical or professional help. 
 
Here is the link to your special report: 

 https://lakesent.catholic.schooltv.me/wellbeing_news/special-report-building-belonging-post-pandemic  

https://lakesent.catholic.schooltv.me/wellbeing_news/special-report-building-belonging-post-pandemic


 
The Resilience Project Family Wellbeing Journal  

Available at no cost to families from St Brendan’s Catholic  Primary School. 

If you would like a copy, please let your child’s teacher know and they will 

send a ‘Family Wellbeing Journal’ home. 

 

The Resilience Project’s Family Wellbeing Journal is filled with daily           

reflections, questions and practical activities designed for the whole family. 

Catered for adults and childrens of all ages, this journal is a great way to 

build happiness and  resilience in your household. 

Features: 

• 10 weeks of daily reflections, questions and practical activities 

• Catered for adults and children of all ages 

• Focus on gratitude, empathy and mindfulness to improve everyone’s 

mental health 

• Daily Healthy Family Habits tracker to monitor our sleep, exercise and 

eating 

• Weekend activity library with over 30 activities suitable for a variety of 

age groups 

Ends 02 Sep, 2022  



Stay connected 

with your 

child's learning 

through Seesaw . 
 

 

 

 

During the winter months we allow students 
to  arrive at school with a beanie, scarf, gloves 
or wind proof  jacket on to fight the cold.  We 
require these items to be navy blue or black.   
Please make sure your child brings their 
school jumper to school everyday      
during  winter.  

ST BRENDAN’S BEANIES  
AVAILABLE  
FROM NICK’S  BAIRNSDALE 





 



Tuesday, 30th August 


